
Dear members of the House Committee on Energy and the Environment: 
 
Please support HB 4002 and fund Cleaner Air Oregon.  While the rules are still too weak, they are far 
better than the status quo of just a year ago.  The choice between a clean environment and a sound 
economy is a false one; the episode with Bullseye Glass in Portland has shown that industry can convert 
to cleaner operations without the loss of jobs. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Chris Eykamp 
2101 SE Tibbetts 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


